
Dear Dr Alderdice

Yours sincerely

I understand that you have been speaking with Michael Ancram's Diary 
Secretary, David Gray.

I am writing to confirm that the Minister will meet with you on Wednesday 
15 September at 4.30 pm in Stormont Castle.

Dr John Alderdice
88 University Street 
BELFAST 
BT7 1HE

Northern Ireland Office
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Telephone Belfast (0232) 763255
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